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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1849 prohibits any school district, including a technology school district, from entering into a 

cooperative purchasing agreement that exceeds $1 million. The bill also clarifies that the $1 

million limitation applies to interlocal cooperative agreements between school districts. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


